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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS, VIGKSBURG DISTRICT
4155 CLAY STREET
VICKSBURG, MISSISSIPPI 33183-3435

Qctober 15, 2020
Regulatory Division

SUBJECT: Jurisdictional Determination - St. Joe Brick Works, inc., Approximately 91-
Acre Portion of 8t. Joe Brick Works, North of Pearl Parkway, St. Tammany Parish,
Louisiana

Ms. Barbara Zelenka
J.V. Burkes & Associates
1805 Shortcut Highway
Slidell, LLouisiana 70458

Dear Ms. Zelenka:

| refer to your letter requesting a jurisdictional determination for the subject property
located in 8t. Tammany Parish, Louisiana. The location of the property is depicted on
the enclosed map (enclosure 1).

Based upon the information provided, we have determined that a Department of the
Army Section 10/404 permit will not be required for any proposed work, since there are
no jurisdictional wetlands or other waters of the United States located within the limits of
the property. For your information, | have enclosed a copy of the basis of our
determination {enclosure 2) and appeals form (enclosure 3).

This approved jurisdictional determination is valid for a period not to exceed
five years from the date of this letter unless superseded by law or regulation. If the
proposed work is not completed by this time, or if project plans change, you should
contact this office for a reevaluation of permit requirements and refer to ldentification
No. MVK-2020-667 when submitting the information.

This determination of Department of the Army regulatory requirements does not
convey any property rights, either in real estate or material or any exclusive privileges,
and does not authorize any injury to property or invasion of rights or local laws or
regulations, or obvigte the requirement to obtain State or local assent required by iaw
for the activity discussed herein.



The decision regarding this action is based on information found in the
administrative record, which documents the District's decision-making process, the
basis for the decision, and the final decision.

If we may be of any further assistance in this matter, please contact Mr. Jeremy E.
Stokes of this office, telephone (601) 631-5275, or e-mail address:
Jeremy.E.Stokes@usace.army.mil.

Sincerely,
ALLREDCHA Digitally signed by

ALLRED.CHARLES.R.J

RLES.R.JR.12 Rra1230771690

Date: 2020.10.15

30771690  133039-0500
Charles R. Allred, Jr.
Chief, Enforcement and Compliance Branch

Regulatory Division

Enclosures



v

SUEEEY T g

'siaswbug jo
sdio) Awiy sn

o jUONIRIOT

e, T e e, o = - Sl %

T Al A, 05 b b S, 0 i Bl 4 Y i o

praacidy

SHIRM B e T3y

SHIRIBESY B SO IRG AT

L299-0T0T-Y AN
00T YI4O0LIO St

ARG
| v 'yspied Auewiuie 35

CIETSE I WO WS N A

¢ PAAT|I Y :

padinbey 1rwiagd ownN ' aghE s pepning | {5arYy Qretiuptiefio papraea |7




